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I'm writing to express concerns about the proposed homeschooling changes. Rather than focusing
solely on enforcing a standardized curriculum, we should address the varied reasons families choose
homeschooling. It's crucial to listen to homeschooling parents and reconsider these changes to
create a more inclusive educational system.





